
MEETING OF THE ADDISON COUNTY
REGIONAL EMERGENCY

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE
14 May 2025 at 12pm

The quarterly meeting of the Addison County Regional Emergency Manage-
ment Committee (REMC) will be held on 14 May at 12pm (in person at the 
ACRPC conference room at 14 Seminary St with Zoom option). Details can be 
found at: https://acrpc.org/acrpc-remc/
Meetings are held quarterly, with future meetings scheduled for the:
 • Second Wednesday of August
 • Second Wednesday of November
 • Second Wednesday of February
 • Second Wednesday of May
The REMC conducts All-Hazards preparedness planning and coordinates with 
Vermont Emergency Management (VEM), the State Emergency Response 
Commission (SERC), and the statewide Local Emergency Planning Committee 
(LEPC).
The REMC is made up of Local Emergency Management Directors and 
Emergency Services Representatives from each municipality in the region. Rep-
resentatives from fire departments, emergency medical services, law enforce-
ment, media, transportation, hospitals, the department of health district office, 
organizations serving vulnerable populations, and any other interested public or 
private individual or organization, are welcome to attend and participate!
For more information, contact ACRPC Emergency Management Planner 
Andrew L’Roe at alroe@acrpc.org or 802-388-3141 x3.


